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Research Analysis 

 

Pending  
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Fiscal Analysis 

 

According to officials at the Department of Wildlife Conservation, HB 2214 in its current form 

would not create much of a fiscal or revenue impact. Based off of 2020 numbers, the Department 

expects an increase of $2,650, which is shared with the county sheriffs. Therefore, given the 

minimal revenue increase, the State’s budget and appropriations should not be affected.  
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Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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